

## State of Maine Board of Licensure in Medicine 137 State House Station Augusta, Maine 04333-0137

Maroulla S. Gleaton, MD CHAIRMAN

Randal C. Manning, M.B.A. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

November 19, 2013

Michael P. Durr, M.D.



Re: Voluntary Surrender of Maine medical license

Dear Dr. Durr:

At its meeting on November 12, 2013 the Board of Licensure in Medicine reviewed the complaint against you. In addition, the Board reviewed your letter of June 4, 2013, in which you offered to surrender your Maine medical license. The Board voted to accept the surrender of your Maine medical license while under investigation of an open complaint for clinical competency, which effectively closes the Board's complaint and investigation. A report will be made to the National Practitioner Data Bank and The Federation of State Medical Boards.

Please be aware that should you decide to apply for reinstatement of your Maine medical license the Board may consider the underlying facts in complaint CR 12-101. Please contact me at (207) 287-3605 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Randal C. Manning, MBA

**Executive Director** 

RCM/msl CR 12-101